
Darrell G. Mottley discusses why promoting inclusion and engaging national and global
membership are key to the D.C. Bar’s future in Washington Lawyer.

In the article, “2010s: Solidifying the Bar’s Future,” Mr. Mottley, a past president of the D.C.
Bar, says: “I am hoping [the Bar] will accomplish a new model of engaging its members and
the entire D.C. Bar community. I would like to see attempts to engage millennials and new
lawyers coming into the profession.”

Click here to read the article.
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